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Lou Mansolillo

From: Steven Ricci <stevenricci422@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 1:00 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H-7015 Support

Good afternoon, please acknowledge my support for H-7015. I am a licensed  electrician and registered electrical 
contractor in RI. I support H-7015. Thank you, Steven Ricci. 


